
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What will your School be doing? 
 
 
Stuck for Ideas or simply want to share what your school is 
doing during that week? 
 
If so please join us at the Greenwood Centre, Greenwood 
Road (tel 01603 459191 for directions) 4.00-5.30 pm on 
Tuesday, 8th November 2005. 
 
We hope to inform you of what is happening in Norfolk and 
what your school can do to make the week a success. 
 
If you are a school who would like to share their practice, 
please do get in touch with Rita (see below). 
 
There are only 25 places.  To book a place contact Heather 
Haycox on 10603 458191 or e-mail 
heather.Haycox@norfolk.gov.uk
 
Any queries to Rita Adair, Anti-Bullying Alliance Eastern 
Regional Coordinator – rita.adair@norfolk.gov.uk or 01603 
455531 
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